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January 8, 2013
M E M O R A N D U M

TO:
The Honorable Greg Anderson


The Honorable Doyle Carter


The Honorable Kimberly Daniels


The Honorable Don Redman

FROM:
Council Member Lori Boyer, Chair


Special Committee on Context Sensitive Streets

RE:
Special Committee on Context Sensitive Streets – Cancellation of January 2013 Meetings
Notice is hereby given that the Special Committee on Context Sensitive Streets will not meet on the scheduled dates of January 9, 2013 and January 23, 2013. The committee will meet again on February 13, 2013, resuming its regular schedule the Wednesday after each regular City Council meeting at 4:00 P.M. in the Council Chamber, 1st Floor of City Hall, 117 W. Duval St, Jacksonville, Florida, until the charge to introduce legislation on this issue is completed. (City Council meeting dates are the 2nd and 4th Tuesday of each month.)
All interested parties are invited to attend. Please mark your calendars accordingly and note the cancellations. Contact Philip Zamarron, Legislative Assistant, at (904) 630-1404 for additional information or correspondence.

LB/prz

cc:
Council Members/Staff


Cheryl L. Brown, Director/Council Secretary

Dana Farris, Chief, Legislative Services Division

Carol Owens, Asst Chief, Legislative Services Division

Jeff Clements, Chief, Research Division


Kristi Sikes, Chief, Administrative Services Division
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